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Comments: Hello friends, I believe it is extremely important to protect the sacred and ceremonial lands of our

indigenous relatives. We also need to protect the waters of this area. 

As a person who is familiar with working on and around drill pads, in other states, I know from experience that

they can be smelly and loud. It is my belief that this project would negatively affect the ceremonial and pristine

nature of the area. 

Please respect our native brothers and sisters and their request for this land to be left in peace and undeveloped

by this project or any other project.

Please extend your public comment period by 60 days.

Please require an EIS for this project.

I think you, sincerely from my heart.


